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EL 6 1983

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. R. S. Fleischmann

Station Superintendent
RD 1
Delta Pennsylvania 17314

Dear Mr. Fleischmann:

Messrs. H. Kersh and J. Coley of the U'.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission are
currently on assigrnent at Peach Bottom to conduct certain confirmatory
measurements relative to non-destructive examination of RHR and recirculation
piping in Unit 2. Because of the nature of this assignment, it is necessary
that these personnel be permitted to accumulate occupational expocure up to
two Rem for the current calendar quarter. We understand from discussions
between J. R. White of our office and Messrs. A. H11smeier and N. Gazda of
your staff on July 6,1983, that such exposure accumulation will be
accommodated and controlled by your administrative exposure control system;
and that health physics coverage will be provided for these personnel in
accordance with your normal radiation protection procedures. If our under-
standing is not correct, please contact J. R. White at (215) 337-5373 upon
receipt of this letter.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,.

gisinal Signed Ey:

Thomas E. Murley
Regional Administrator

cc:
S. L. Daltroff, Vice President. Electric Production

se Troy B. Conner, Jr. Esquire
$Q Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire
No Raymond L. Hovis, Esquire
88

Michael J. Sctbinico,(PDR)II, Assistant Attorney GeneralC8 Public Document Room
o~ Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
86 Nuclear Safety Information Cer.ter (MSIC)
@@ MRC Resident Inspector
g< Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
om bcc: j

Qb Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) jgSection Chief, DPRP H. Kersh R. Martin, RII
J. Durr, RI J. Coley , 7
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